South Weber Irrigation Company

After meeting as the Board of South Weber Irrigation Company and with other watering districts within South Weber, we have set our new watering schedule during these drought conditions. Unfortunately, we did not receive the much-needed water/snowpack to refill our reservoirs and to provide a robust water runoff. Therefore, it was agreed by the board of directors that we should implement the following water restrictions, during these drought conditions.

- Water will be turned on May 2nd. Please make sure that your valves are closed in April, as the system will take a few weeks to fill.
- Watering times for residential homes are between 6:00 pm and 10:00 am.
- Homes ending in an EVEN number should water Mondays and Thursdays. Homes ending with an ODD number should water Tuesdays and Fridays.
- Farm and agricultural, have been asked to reduce water usage to 60% of standard practice.
 *Pastures, livestock, farming and commercial gardens.
- City Buildings, parks and other green space, should water on Wednesdays and Saturdays.
- Same as previous years, there is no watering on Sunday to allow the reservoirs to fill and recover.
- Currently, the State is recommending to not install any new lawns this year.
- For ideas on conservation and water wise tips, visit www.conservewater.utah.gov

We know this is different from what was on your invoice, however those went out before board had the opportunity to meet on this matter.

We will continue to monitor and reevaluate as the watering season progresses. If you have any questions, feel free to contact President, Blair Halverson 801-381-4093, or Water Master Ron Anderson 801-628-7116.

Thank you for your help and understanding,

The South Weber Irrigation Board